
 

Would you like to know more about Little 
Wandle Letters and Sounds and how this  
equips your child for their journey to life 

long independent reading? 

Mrs Moseley and Mr Ross will lead a reading  

workshop on Tuesday 15th November  

from 4.30p.m. till 5p.m.in the School Hall. 

This workshop is for adults only but a creche for 
school aged children is available. 


